
Newslet ter 20.11.2020 

1 Nursery (AM) 100% 

2 St Edmund’s 100% 

3 St Anne’s 100% 

4 St John’s 100% 

5 St Helen’s 99.58% 

TOP F ive  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Today was the last day to cast your vote in the Parent 

Governor Election. The ballot box will be opened at 

3.30pm, the envelopes will be unsealed and the votes 

counted. The two successful candidates will be an-

nounced on Monday 23rd November. Thank you for 

voting! 

Next week, pupils will be taking part in their very own elections for the wide 

range of pupil groups we have to offer. These groups provide pupils with 

the opportunity to have  a real say in the issues that affect them and allow 

them to make positive contributions towards the development of our 

school. We call this ‘Pupil Voice’. 

Pupil Voice is central to the ethos of St Ursula's Catholic Primary School. 

Our children are enthusiastic and confident to share their views 

and opinions. They listen to each other and are passionate about keeping 

each other safe. These groups help promote British values such as democ-

racy  that will ensure our pupils  develop a strong sense of social and moral 

responsibility. 

We have 9 pupil groups at St Ursula’s: 

1.    Eco- School Council 

2.    Pupils Chaplain 

3.    RE monitors 

4.    Travel ambassadors 

5.    Online buddies 

6.    Games Crew 

7.    Super Scientists 

8.    Music Maestros 

9.    Art Crew 

I look forward to announcing the new members of our pupil groups. 

Mr Ashburn 

# 8  

St Ursula’s is a UNICEF Rights Respecting School. We currently hold the Bronze Award 

and we are working towards achieving Silver. The basis for pupil voice is found in Arti-

cle 12 of the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child which sets out the 

right of children to express an opinion and to be included in decisions that involve and 

affect them.  

 

The following link explains more about Rights Respecting Schools:  https://

www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/the-rrsa/what-is-a-rights-respecting-

 16th Dec— Christmas Jumper & 

Lunch day 

 17th Dec—Virtual Nativity & Carol 

Concert  

 21st Dec— 4th Jan Christmas 

Holiday 

 4th Jan—Inset day—School closed 

Useful Information & Links 

Please help us in keeping our school community safe. Set a good ex-

ample to your children by following social distance rules and wearing 

a face covering at the school gates, unless you have good reason not 

to.   

Remembrance day  

Last Wednesday the school came 

together (Virtually) to reflect upon 

the service and sacrifice of the 

Armed Forces. Our Remebrance 

Day assembly can still be viewed on 

the main page of our school web-

site. 

 

The school raised £341 for The Roy-

al British Legion Poppy Appeal. 

 

Thank you for your donations! 

WELL  DONE !  
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